Brothers, Sheila C

From: Swanson, Hollie

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 5:59 PM

To: Capilouto, Gilson J

Cc: Butina, Michelle; Stewart, Sharon R; Skaff, Karen O; Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: RE: MLS Program Change per CHE

From: Capilouto, Gilson J

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 9:41 AM

To: Swanson, Hollie

Cc: Butina, Michelle; Stewart, Sharon R; Skaff, Karen O; Capilouto, Gilson J
Subject: MLS Program Change per CHE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Holly Swanson, Senate Council Chair
FROM: Gilson J. Capilouto, Ph.D.

CHS Interim Associate Dean for Academic Affairs
RE: Request for changes to the Medical Laboratory Science Program
DATE: April 16, 2012

| am attaching a proposal for changes to the Medical Laboratory Sciences Program. This program resides in the
Department of Clinical Sciences. The proposal was recommended for approval by the Clinical Sciences Department and
by the College of Health Sciences Academic Affairs Committee. This proposal has my support.

The purpose of the proposal is to change the CHE 105 and CHE 231 program requirements in response to the
Department of Chemistry’s credit hour changes.

For more information, please contact the Program Director, Dr. Michelle Butina.
Thank you!

Gilson J. Capilouto, Ph.D.
Interim Associate Dean for Academic Affairs
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